
Welcome to Friends of Castlefields first newsletter of
the 2022 school year. 
We have recently held our first AGM and general
meeting. It was really exciting to see so many new
people and welcome our new members. If anyone else
would like to join the committee or help by volunteering
at one of our events, you are more than welcome. Help
is appreciated in any way so even if you can’t help at
one of our events or don’t have much time, we would
love to hear of any ideas you may have to help raise
funds for our childrens school. 
We are planning some exciting events this year. 
Contact us @ castlefieldspta@gmail.com 

We continue to raise funds for an outdoor trim trail for
our Key Stage 2 children..
This year we have been asked by school given the
current cost of living crisis to fundraise and contribute
to our childrens school trips making them accessible
and inclusive for all. 
We hope that you can support us Iin this. 

WELCOME

FUNDRAISING AIMS

TOTAL FUNDS RAISED
LAST YEAR
£8379.30
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FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

Friends of CastLefields has raised £230.08 through
Amazon Smile.
Its simple and quick to link to your Amazon
account. A percentage of your purchase goes to
Castleields PTA.
Details of how to do this can be found on the Friends
of Castlefields section of the schools website.  

SCHOOL LOTTERY 

AMAZON SMILE 

PTA CONTRIBUTIONS 
Coaches for school trips
Christmas Pizzas
Year 6 leavers celebrations
Easter Eggs
Nursery toys
A Christmas gift for the teachers to use in the class. 
Ice lollies



Please remember we have a gently used school uniform
shop. Look out for updates on Class WhatsApp groups
and social media as to what is available. 
If you have any specific requirements please get in
touch. 
Likewise if you have anything you would like to  donate it
would be very welcome.
Find us on Facebook. 
Contact Hayley Robinson 
07813027217

SCHOOL UNIFORM
SHOP

JOIN US 
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CASTLEFIELDS PTA- Facebook

Friendsofcastlefields- Instagram 

DATES FOR YOUR
DIARY 

Thursday 20th October
Autumn Fancy dress

disco. 
Tickets still available

Monday 31st October

Pumpkin competition.  

Friday 2nd December 

Winter Fayre 

Santa, Bar, BBQ, Choir,
Games, Crafts. Stalls 

NOVEMBER DONATIONS
If you have any unwanted

Christmas jumpers you would like
to donate for our Christmas jumper

shop please hand in to the office.  



Teddies for the Teddy tombola.  
 


